
 

REPORT TO THE CITY COUNCIL 
 
 
DATE: MAY 10, 2006 
 
TO:  HONORABLE MAYOR AND MEMBERS OF THE CITY COUNCIL 
 
FROM: GREG RAMIREZ, CITY MANAGER 
 
BY: MIKE KAMINO, DIRECTOR OF PLANNING & COMMUNITY 

DEVELOPMENT 
 
SUBJECT: GENERAL PLAN ADVISORY COMMITTEE APPOINTMENT 
 
 
The purpose of this item is to ratify the nomination of Lori Oberman to serve on the General Plan 
Advisory Committee.  The General Plan Advisory Committee is an ad hoc committee that assists 
staff and the consultant in the current General Plan update process. 
 
On December 8, 2004, the City Council ratified the appointment of five residents, selected at-large 
by each Councilmember, to serve on the City’s General Plan Advisory Committee.  Illece Buckley 
Weber, who was nominated by Mayor Pro Tem Kuperberg at that time, was appointed to the 
Planning Commission in January 2006, and thus there is currently a vacancy on the General Plan 
Advisory Committee.   
  
Mayor Pro Tem Kuperberg has nominated Ms. Oberman to replace Ms. Buckley Weber to serve 
on the General Plan Advisory Committee.  She grew up in Agoura Hills and attended local schools.  
She is a graduate of UCLA and currently works in the marriage and family therapy field.  A copy 
of her resume is in the Council reading file.   
 
The General Plan Advisory Committee consists of two City Councilmembers, two Planning 
Commissioners, and five at-large members.  The following are the current members of the General 
Plan Advisory Committee: 
 

• City Council – Denis Weber and Harry Schwarz 
• Planning Commission –Phil Ramuno and Curtis Zacuto 
• At-large – Robert Evren, Peter Korn, Leslie Petersil, Brad Rosenheim, and one 

vacancy. 
 

RECOMMENDATION  
 
It is recommended that the City Council ratify the appointment of Ms. Lori Oberman to serve on 
the General Plan Advisory Committee.   
 
 


